
The Texas Secretary of State
Will Be Closed on April 18th,
2025 For Good Friday  
The Texas Secretary of State will be closed on Friday, April
18th, 2025, in observance of Good Friday, a federal holiday.

So, if we receive your documents by mail or you drop them off
in person at our office anytime on Friday, we won’t be able to
file them with the TXSOS office until Monday, April 21st,
2025.
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